
Diocesan Services Appeal 

January Bulletin and/or Ambo Announcements 

 

DSA Announcement Weekend - JANUARY 15/16 

I would once again like to invite you to join me in supporting the 2022 Diocesan Services Appeal. The 

Diocese of Palm Beach’s appeal provides support within our faith family and for the greater community 

beyond our parish, including education, parish resources and social ministries. Please consider a gift 

when you receive your letter from Bishop Barbarito in the mail. 

 

DSA Presentation Weekend - January 22/23 

The 2022 Diocesan Services Appeal collection will be held next weekend in our parish. You may have 

already received your letter from Bishop Barbarito in the mail and responded with your gift, and for that 

I thank you. As we have in past years, we will show the DSA video at all Masses, so that everyone has the 

opportunity to hear Bishop’s important messages this year. 

 

DSA Follow-Up- After January 23/24 

We are most thankful to those who responded last week to the 2022 Diocesan Services Appeal. So far 

$________ has been pledged from ________ (number) families. We are thankful for your generosity and 

investment in our faith family and greater Catholic community. If you have not made a gift and want to 

learn more about the DSA, visit the Diocese of Palm Beach website for more information on what the 

appeal supports, financial information and how stewardship creates disciples, or scan this QR code, 

which will take you to the website. 

 


